
 

 

LMSC Secretaries Peer-to-Peer Teleconference 
 

Date: Wednesday, November 2, 2016 - 5:30 p.m. PDT | 8:30 p.m. EDT 

P2P Teleconference Recording: https://stme.in/9Ppiol8CyU 

 
 

The LMSC Development Committee is planning peer-to-peer teleconferences for the following positions: 

Teleconferences will each take approximately 1 hour. Email invitations are sent to those in each role in 
advance with dial-in information. Contact the LMSC Development Committee for more information. 

The goal of these facilitated calls is to provide an opportunity for you to converse with your peers, pose 
questions, get answers, discuss challenges, and share successes related to your LMSC volunteer role. In 
turn, the LMSC Development Committee can use the information shared to help build a repository of 
best practices for each of our volunteer positions. 

Notes from each P2P teleconference are posted to the appropriate USMS forum for that role (typically 
under LMSC Administration). Or contact the LMSC Development Committee for a copy.  

P2P notes can be found in the meeting minutes section of usms.org.  
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